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Decision:  Gap Between Subway Trains and Platforms 
 
At its meeting of April 20, 2017, the Board approved:      
 
That the TTC Board: 

1. Endorse an interim platform gap retrofit standard of 89 mm horizontal and 38 mm vertical 
along a minimum of 90% of each platform on an interim basis until the final study is 
complete.  

2. Authorize staff to commence basic corrective work to meet the interim retrofit gap standard 
to address horizontal and vertical gaps at key platform edges in co-ordination with Wheel-
Trans Family of Services priorities; and  

3. Direct staff to report back to the Board in 2019 on the findings of the study and a proposed 
gap retrofit program.  

 


